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Principally Speaking 
 

 
Hello Glenayre families, 

It’s been so wonderful to see hints of spring happening finally, and 
to venture outside at lunch without wearing a winter coat! It looks 
like we are in for some rain next week, so a reminder to dress 
students for the weather for playing outside. 

In light of the recent earthquakes in our area, it is a good reminder 
that it’s important to practice what to do when these things 
happen. We will be having an earthquake drill at the school next 
week, and will have fire and other safety drills after spring break. 

Just a reminder that road work is supposed to commence next week 
around our school. Please give yourself extra time to drop off and 
pick up, and either try to walk to school or park off-site. 

With Learning Updates being published on Friday, now is a good time to make sure your MyEd account is 
accessible. Office support will be available until 3:30pm Friday, and again once we re-open on March 31st. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Ms. Allison Johnson, Principal 

 

 

 

glenayrepac.wordpress.com 

Questions for the PAC? Please contact: 
                General Inquiries:                                Treasurer Inquiries:  
        glenayarepac@gmail.com                                              glenayrepactreasurer@gmail.com                                                               
                                             Hot Lunch: 
                              glenayrepaclunch@gmail.com 

TODAY: * TRIVIA NIGHT         * Upcoming Hot Lunch: April 10 
                      ~ TONIGHT!!!!     
                                 

Upcoming Calendar Events 
 
Tues, Mar 11 – Hearing Screening Re-test 
 

Fri, Mar 14 – Last day before Spring Break 
 
March 17 – 28 – Spring Break 
 
Mon, Mar 31 – School Reopens 
 
Wed, Apr 2 – Div 6 & 11 Burnaby Village 
            Field Trip 
 

Mon, Apr 7 – Staff Meeting 
            PAC Meeting 
 

Thurs, Apr 10 – Hot Lunch – Quesada 
 
Wed, Apr 16 – Como Lake Relays 
 
Thurs, Apr 17 – Early Dismissal 1:30pm 
  Student Led Conferences 
 
Fri, Apr 18 – Good Friday 
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PAC’S NEXT WEEK AT A GLANCE 

Sunday 
9 
                 

Monday  
10                           

Tuesday  
11 

Wednesday 
12 

Thursday 
13 

Friday  
14 

Saturday  
15 

Last day to 
order from 
The Card 
Project 

     
Last day of 

School before 
Spring Break 

 
Spring 
Break!! 

17th - 28th 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Don’t Forget - Tonight March 7 is Trivia Night!   
Gym doors will open at 6:30pm, Trivia starts at 7pm. The event wraps up around 11 with  

everyone helping to tidy so the gym is ready for our kids on Monday!  We're looking forward to a fun-filled 
evening with the parent community.   

Have a last-minute question? E-mail us at Glenayretrivia@gmail.com 
 

The Card Project – last chance to order! 

A friendly reminder to those who want to order greeting cards, mugs, mouse 
pads, tote bags, tea towels, notebooks, sketchbooks and art prints made with 

their children's artwork: The deadline for orders is this Sunday, March 9th  

You can see your child’s art with the access code EG38   
Go to www.TheCardProject.ca     

 
Orders will be delivered in the week of April 7-11. Questions? Contact Marcelle at 604 924 2660  

or at marcelle@thecardproject.ca 

 READ-A-THON     

 
Thank you to our Glenayre parents for encouraging your kids to partake in this year's Read-A-Thon! Please celebrate with 
ALL students as they did an amazing job reading every day and bringing in pledges.   

The last call for all FORMS and pledges to be handed in is on Monday March 10th. Recording Sheets and Collection 
Envelopes can be handed into your child’s teacher. Students can drop off their completed Single Line and Black Out BINGO 
cards in the appropriate box near the front office at Glenayre Elementary. If you have not had a chance to send your pledges in, 
there is still time! Any remaining pledges can be e-transferred to glenayrepac@gmail.com. 

 

We look forward to announcing the Read-A-Thon and BINGO Winners next week. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Our Next PAC Meeting is on Monday April 7th at 7:15pm in the Library. We hope to see you 

there!! If you are unable to make it in person, we hope to ‘see’ you via Zoom.  
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STAY UP TO DATE 
There are many events and activities at Glenayre offered through the PAC. The best way to stay current with 
PAC information is to:  
 
1. Follow @glenayrepac on Instagram and Facebook,  
2. Subscribe to glenayrepac.wordpress.com to get updates straight to your inbox, and 
3. Read this weekly school newsletter. 

                               Connect with us today! 

Fundraisers to Support the PAC all year long! 
For more details, visit https://glenayrepac.wordpress.com/ongoing-fundraisers/.  
Please share these great rebate programs with friends and family! 

1. PORT MOODY LIQUOR STORE: Mention Glenayre Elementary at checkout and 5% of your purchase goes to the 
PAC. 

2. MABEL’S LABELS: Shop online and the PAC earns a rebate.  
3. RVN WELLNESS (St Johns St): Get a discount for yourself through the referral program. Enjoy family yoga and 

wellness while supporting a local business, and the PAC earns a rebate, too.  

 
Attachments: 
 
25.1 Summer Learning 2025 
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